District 7 Fall
News Letter

This falls
highlights and
reminders!

District 7 FDM

FDM November 13th, 2024

On Wednesday November 13th District 7
hosted its FDM at Herkimer college. | hope you
all had as much fun as | did getting to work with
and meet you all. | would also like to give a
special shout out to the 2024-2025 District
officers | can’t wait to work with you all in the
coming year! One quick reminder if you are
considering running for state office please
make sure to have your materials by November
22111

New York Follpw .Us on Social Media
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District 7 F]DM

DISTRICT OFFICERS

At FDM | had an overwhelming amount of applications for District
office it was very hard to narrow my decision down with all of the
highly qualified applicant. But | am proud to present your 2024-
2025 district officer team, Crystal Potekhin, Kahlan Williams,
Elizebeth Buckland, Kiera Crossway, Marlee Lockwood, Ehboe,
and finally Jason carrion.

| have begun planning our
SDM with my advisor and we
plan on having it at Herkimer
college again. We are open to
any feedback or suggestions
any of the chapters have to
improve their experience at
these meetings!! Please don't
hesitate to reach out at
svp7@nysfbla.org. | also urge
anyone with pictures they
want included in future
newsletters or at SLC to please
send them to me or our
Historian Jasmitha Keesara.



-all update

ello District 7, it was amazing to finally meet you all
In person and get to know you all through different
workshops and meetings!

Over the next couple of months, the district officer
team and | will be working towards making this year
great year for District 7 with fun events and lots of
collaboration among the different chapters within
District /.

| hope to see many of you in the coming months at

SDM and any other events to get to know you all and
work with you to improve not only district 7 but NYS
FBLA as a wholel!
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